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Approval by mail: India: Development Policy Loan (DPL) to Promote Inclusive Green 
Growth and Sustainable Development in Himachal Pradesh (HP) - Responses posted 

 

 

Dear Patricia, 

  

The UK would like to request a further extension to the deadline for the approval of the DPL to 

Promote Inclusive Green Growth and Sustainable Development in Himachal Pradesh.  

Unfortunately with the very tight deadline and a number of our decision makers in transit to 

Washington we have not been able to complete our decision making process regarding this 

vitally important project.   

  

We would welcome the opportunity to spend some time during next week in face-to-face 

discussions with both the Indian delegation and with the World Bank team in the sidelines of the 

CIF meetings to iron out any outstanding queries. 

  

We would like to reiterate our thanks for all of the work that has gone into addressing our 

questions on this DPL.  

  

Kind regards 
Kate Dowen 
Policy Adviser | International Climate Finance 
Kate.dowen@decc.gsi.gov.uk  |  0300 068 5556 

 
  

 
 


